Qgrmﬁw

WOKINGHAM COPY.

2lst July, 1942.
Dear Sirs,

I duly received your report No0.,17878 on the
steamer "EMPIRE BEAUNONT", but before submitting the oase to
the Cormittee, I shall be glad to learn whether the bottom in
way of the boller room tenk nes been ocemented and whether hatch
sovers have been fitted ab the 2nd deck.

In this connection it is thought well to refer to
Bection 32, Clau 1 (b) of the Rules, and my Circular letter of
the 17th December 1940. ‘

1 am, Dear Sirs
'Yours faithfully,
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